
 

       

    
                   

                 
      

 
                   

                  
                  

    
 

                      
              

 
                     

                    
  

 
                

 
 
                   

                 
            

 

 
                 

                

JFK Weekly
Newsletter 
Friday, December 16, 2022 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal 

The Main Lobby is Open! 
The brand new WSD lobby is open! This last piece means that we are at the end of major construction 

for the capital project! The main lobby is where everyone will come into the building. The George Street 
and JFK door are exit-only doors now. 

When you and/or your students come to school in the morning there are 2 lanes in the loop closest to 

the school. The inner lane (closest to the school) is for buses. The outer lane is for families dropping 

off students. Vehicles need to pull all the way forward and drop off when by the front entrance. Drivers 

must remain in their vehicles. 

If you must exit your vehicle to assist your student, you need to park in the second loop or main lot in a 

designated parking space to then assist your student into the school or to meet pre-school. 

At the end of the day, students will exit the building and get on the busses or stand with their adult and 

wait for someone to come to get them. If you are picking up your student, you need to park and walk 

to get them. 

Remember, George Street is NEVER a drop-off or pick-up spot. The George Street parking lot is for 
staff only. 

I want to thank everyone who worked so hard to get this project completed. There were a lot of pieces 

that had to be managed, and our staff, students, and families did a fantastic job being �exible. We 

now have a beautiful building that supports our students, staff, families, and community! 

Winter Clothing 
It de�nitely feels like winter is here! Please make sure to send your student(s) dressed for the weather 
every day. Students are outside for recess if the feels like temperature is 10 degrees or above. 
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Calendar 
December 26, 2022- December 30, 2022 

No School 
Winter Break 

January 19, 2023 

12:15 Early Dismissal 
February 23, 2023 

11 am Early Dismissal 
February 24, 2021 

11 am Early Dismissal 

Facebook @WinooskiLearns 

JFK Elementary 

60 Normand Street, Winooski, … sraabe@wsdvt.org 

802-655-0411 wsdvt.org 

https://www.facebook.com/JfkElementary
http://www.twitter.com/@WinooskiLearns
https://s.smore.com/u/8869/e657bc63aae3881af32d5c1879caa100.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=60%20Normand%20Street%2C%20Winooski%2C%20VT%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:sraabe@wsdvt.org
tel:802-655-0411
http://wsdvt.org/



